
Dear Families, 

As we finish our first month of school and head into October, we are focused on our Self  

Regulation goal. Self Regulation is the ability to focus your attention, control your emotions, and 

manage your thinking, behaviour and feelings. 

You can regulate your body using different tools, activities and ideas, so your body feels comfort-

able and safe.  You can also regulate your thinking and feelings.  The first step to self regulation is 

identifying how your body and brain feels. At Alert Bay School we are using the Zones of  

Regulation Program to help students identify their feelings, emotions and behaviours and learn 

ways to calm, or energize themselves so they are focused and ready to learn. 

With the help of their teachers and Mrs. Hagen, our SD85 Counsellor, students are developing a 

toolkit (like the one at the bottom of this page), filled with different activities, ideas, and  

strategies to get them ready to learn. Not every idea works for every student, so itõs important 

for students to learn several strategies to find one that works best. The picture below is a fridge 

magnet that we have designed for families to also give some helpful tips at home, and is available 

at our schoolõs office upon request. 

Wishing everyone an incredible October ahead. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Jen Turner 

Principal of Alert Bay School 
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Thank you to all the chiefs, families, students and educators who came to 

our cultural sharing at the Bighouse on September 21.  School District 85 

was hosting a group of educators from Australia who are interested in 

learning about how the district delivers the First Nations Program. 

Parent Teacher interviews will be conducted on October 16th 

between 1:00 and 7:00.  A notice will be sent home with your 

child.  Please indicate on the notice the best times to meet with 

your childõs teacher and then send the notice back to school.  

Your appointment will be arrange as close as possible to the 

time you chose. You will be notified by a note sent home with 

your child and a confirmation phone call.  If October 16th 
doesnõt work for your family, let the school know and another 

date will be arranged. 

Parent - teacher interviews are a valuable time to ask questions 

and find out how your child is doing in school. 

Cultural Sharing with Australian Educators  

Parent Teacher Interviews 
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We are so happy to have shared a spaghetti lunch with families on Sept. 13. Special thanks for our cooks 

Karen and Anne.  Also thanks to Patti Evans and Jarett Duncan for their help setting up. 

A team of  forestry  

professionals came to 

ABES with their 

friend, Smokey the 

Bear.  They gave  

presentation to Mrs.  

Braganõs and Ms.  

Nelsonõs classes 

about large predators 

in the forest and   

preventing wildfires.  

Welcome Back Spaghetti Lunch 

Forestry Presentations and Smokey the Bear 

Orange Shirt Day 

Our school observed  

Orange Shirt Day on  

September 26th.  Mrs. 

Gloria Cole led the classes 

in lessons about residential 

school stories and history 

and shared Phyllis  

Webstadõs book,  The  

Orange Shirt Story.  

Left: Anna  

Right: Mrs. Cole with 

K/1/2/3 class showing their 

orange shirt art 

Page 3  
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